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We would like to lodge a complaint regarding the draft plan that impacts Bringelly properties such as 
ours, which is    Kevin Park Drive, Bringelly. 

We originally purchased the property on the 18th of December 2020 under the zoning classifying the 
property as ‘mixed use’. 

Recently it has come to our attention that there was a draft plan proposed to change the property to an 
environmental zone and to make our property a soccer field. 

As you can imagine this is extremely unfair to us, as the owners of this property as it devalues it. This is 
especially because we had originally purchased it under a different zoning. 

We would like to request that the plan is redrafted so that the environmental zoning is lifted and that it 
returns back to mixed use, as we had originally purchased it. 


